LOCAL NEWS

THINGS TO DO

OPINION

LIFE

**ANNOUNCEMENTS** 

MARKETPLACE

Q

NOTICE TO READERS: Register now to support your local journalism!



## WHATSON

## Burlington charity soccer tournament back after pandemic shutdown

Named for longtime BSC player/manager, tournament raises funds for medical equipment

**Burlington Post** Tuesday, August 30, 2022

The fourth Ken Bradwell Soccer Tournament in support of Halton area hospitals is being held Saturday, Sept. 3 at Brant Hills Community Centre.

Teams from Burlington, Oakville, Mississauga and New York will be competing between 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. in the charity tournament, a joint partnership between the Burlington Old Timers Soccer Club and the Burlington Soccer Club. Proceeds will go toward the Ken Bradwell Foundation for Cardiology and Cancer, specifically, cardiology equipment at Oakville Trafalgar Memorial Hospital, medical equipment for a new patient room at Joseph Brant Hospital and medical equipment for treating cancer patients at the Juravinski Cancer Centre.

Spectators are welcome and the public is invited to buy a raffle ticket or make a donation. Online donations at the three hospitals are also welcome.

The foundation, established in 2016 by Bradwell's family and friends after the longtime BSC player and manager died, raises funds for the hospitals where he was treated for cardiac issues and indolent non-Hodgkins lymphoma.

The soccer tournament and the Let's Get Quizzical! trivia nights have raised almost \$57,000 since the first tournament in 2017.